NORDIC ASSOCIATION FOR HYDROLOGY

AUDITORS’ REPORT FOR 2022 and 2023

Signers of this report, of the Nordic Association for Hydrology at the General Assembly of 2022
chosen Auditors, hereby give the following opinion on the examination of the rendered account
of the Association for the period 2022 and 2023.

Objects for the audit have been minutes from General Assembly 2022, and the Board meetings
2022-2023 examining the activities of the Board, as well as the accounts of the Association
with all verifications belonging to them.

The examination has been performed according to established Swedish audit principles. This
means that we have tried to assure that the accounts do not include major faults by scrutinizing
parts of the verifications, mainly those connected to specific decisions by the Board. It is our
opinion that our examination gives evidence for the statements in this report.

The surplus of the 2022-2023 period amounts to SEK 84,540, mainly due to the Tallinn Con-
ference, and the own capital has increased to SEK 844,321.

We recommend the General Assembly of 2024 to:
- adopt the results and balance sheets for 2022 and 2023, and

- grant the Board discharge from liability for the administration during 2022 and 2023.

Malmé, Sweden, December 2024
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